
H.B. 303 - Protections for Victims of Domestic Violence

State of Utah

Fiscal Note
2010 General Session

Enactment of this bill will not require additional appropriations.

State Impact

Office of the Legislative Fiscal Analyst

Enactment of this bill likely will not result in direct, measurable costs and/or benefits for businesses. 
Certain domestic violence offenders will be required to pay for counseling for children affected by the 
domestic violence offense. Local law enforcement will change certain procedures as a result of this 
legislation.

Individual, Business and/or Local Impact
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